

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

6th June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Nursery, Pre-School & Reception Sponsored Walk Thursday 15th June 2017

As you may be aware the school is currently raising money to fund the second phase of our playground re-development. Phase 2 being the EYFS playground. With this in mind we have organised our annual sponsored walk for Thursday 15th June at 9.30am in aim of our playground.

We would like to invite you to join us to walk with your child. Parents/Carers of children who do not attend Nursery or Pre-School on Wednesdays but would like to take part in the walk are welcome to join us, however they must be accompanied by an appropriate adult.

We would be most grateful if you could complete the reply slip confirming whether or not you wish you child to take part in our sponsored walk and return it to the Nursery Office by Friday 9th June.

We do hope you will be able to join us in helping raise money for the EYFS playground.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

Nursery, Pre-School & Reception Sponsored Walk Thursday 15th June 2017

Child's Name:	_	
I will / will not* be able to help on the sponsored walk.		* Delete as appropriate
I do / do not* want my child to take part in the sponsored walk.		
Signed:	Dated: _	





